From: Ruth Rosen
Sent: 06 July 2018 11:53
To: Smith, Kristina I

Subject: Proposed development at rear of 16 Frognal Gardens facing onto Holly Walk: Objection
Dear Kristina,
That was good to talk with you about the above plans.

| want to re-iterate my distress and concern regarding this planned

development.l was not,and nor were any of us in this building 12 Frognal
Gardens,aware of any proposed development plans regarding no 16 Frognal
Gardens.We had no idea of this and ought to have been informed because of our
proximity.All of our back gardens in Frognal Gardens are composed of greenery
leading downwards to Church Row.

My bedroorm | - vory large high windows (part of a

bay).The very large side window overlooking and in close proximity to the rear
garden of 16 Frognal Gardens, is my particular delight and joy.l bought this flat
because of that, as my privacy is paramount and the view and the light equally
s0.The proposed development will be a huge invasion of my privacy as it directly
overlooks this large window in my ilt will also take away my precious view
of the sky as well as obstructing some of the light coming into that side window.| am
therefore objecting most strongly to this proposed development.It will be a gross
invasion of all the above factors and particularly as this is a most treasured
,wonderful peaceful part of our conservation area.And means the world to me.

| look forward to hearing from you.
With best wishes,

Ruth Rosen.

| look forward to hearing from you.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or
copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in
error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new
Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and
residents.



This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or
copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in
error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new
Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and
residents.



